
"Return to Participate”  
Safety Plan  

Beginning June 15th, the following plan will be adhered to in order for students to use 
the Arickaree and Woodlin Schools' facilities to condition/work-out:  

• Students must have a signed "Permission to Participate” form signed by  

parents. Coaches/students must be screened prior to a session. This includes 

a temperature check and the responding to posted COVID-19 questions. Any 

individual who has a temperature or answers “yes” to any of the questions must 

return home and will not be readmitted until cleared by  

Administratio
n.  

• No individual will use the locker room or showers. Coaches and students  

must arrive dressed to participate.  

• Weights and all equipment used for lifting/conditioning will be sanitized  

prior to and between participant sessions.  

• Coaches and volunteers must make sure that all weight equipment is  

sanitized at the end of the 
session.  

• Hand sanitizer will be provided.  

• Participants should bring their own water bottles. No drinking fountains  

may be used. Sessions will not be scheduled for outside groups. ONLY 

ARICKAREE AND WOODLIN JUNIOR HIGH AND HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

MAY USE THE FACILITIES. SPECTATORS AND MEDIA MAY NOT ATTEND 

WORKPOUT SESSIONS  
 


